
 

        Health and Human Services  

       Wednesday, January 4 at 7:00 P.M. 

 

Present:  N. Rosario, D. Hunt, M. Bufano, R. Bieder, T. Smith, R. Barbarelli 

Absent:  W. Chin, S. McMillan, T. Franklin, P. Del-Debbio  
 
Guests:  B. Baer  
 
 
Meeting commenced at 7PM with a Pledge of Allegiance. Barbara Bear gave a presentation on 
the New York Foundation for Seniors Home Share program. The Foundation’s mission is to give 
seniors the tools to be able to live independently. The Home Share program has licensed social 
workers. There is no formal application. Interested applicants need three letters of 
recommendation if you are the host or guest. The program has three times as many guests than 
hosts. You must be 60 and over.  
 
Health Lifestyle Walk is slated for Saturday, May 6. The Committee would like to reactivate our 
Health Committee Facebook page with M. Bufano as administrator. The Committee wants to 
plant bulbs in the fall in conjunction with our American legion organizations. There is internet in 
blood drives but due to saturation of events it is difficult to schedule. There was no further old or 
new business discussion. A motion to close the meeting was unanimously supported at 7:35 P.M.  
 
    

 

 

 


